
Chateau – Well # 10 

This well is located in a remote area to the East of Jeremie.  The pump installation in July, 2011 

completed the final phase of this lengthy but much needed project.  The well furnishes water for the 

department of transportation compound, two elementary schools in the immediate area and the 

surrounding community.  The completion of this project which was to purchase and install the pump was 

sponsored by Rotary District 6200. Below is a pictorial of the various phases of the Chateau well project. 
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1st phase of Chateau, Haiti Water well drilled by Haitian team – January, 

2009 

2
nd

 phase of Chateau, Haiti Water Project – 2010-2011 

 

Sponsored by Rotary Clubs from District 6200 http://www.rotary6200.org/, an electric 

submersible pump will be installed into the 360 ft deep well at Chateau, Haiti. 

  

  



February 18, 2011, 500 ft of 1 & 1/2” flex pipe, 2 pumps and supplies being 

readied to ship out. 
 

 

February 22, 2011, Cargo crated up at U-Drop Shipping 

http://www.udropshipping.com/ being readied to go to Missionary Expediters in 

New Orleans, Louisiana http://www.solvenet.com/ and then on to Haiti. 

        

http://www.udropshipping.com/
http://www.solvenet.com/


July 2011, electric pump installed in well. 

                        

     

 

PHASE #3 – December 2015 

The chateau project to drill a fresh water well and install an electric submersible 

pump was initiated in January 2009 by HMI in association with Rotary District 

#6200 in order to furnish water for a school there and a public fountain 

constructed by HMI.  The only requirement HMI made was that the electricity 

be furnished by a government agency.  For several years the Department of 

transportation fulfilled that directive but when policies and directorships 

changed in the area, the electricity was discontinued so the region was once 



again without a readily available water supply.  HMI continued to negotiate and 

request that the electricity once again be supplied.  It is with great joy that we 

are able to show pictures of the water flowing once again as the latest director 

has once again complied with the original agreement re-commencing  in 

December 2015.  

    


